
 

 

Public Works will be installing a new stop sign Jan 31, 2018 at Diagonal 

Road & Chicago Ave. this will make the intersection a four way stop. 

The new stop signs on Chicago road going north & south will have a red 

flashing beacon to warn motorist of the new stop. Below the stop sign 

will also have a sign stating (4-way). 

 

 


